June 12, 1980

Letter, First Secretary of the Central Committee of the People's Party of Iran Kiyanuri to the Central Committee of the Communist Party of the Soviet Union

Citation:

"Letter, First Secretary of the Central Committee of the People's Party of Iran Kiyanuri to the Central Committee of the Communist Party of the Soviet Union", June 12, 1980, Wilson Center Digital Archive, RGANI, f. 89, op.39, d.22, II. 3. Contributed by Roham Alvandi and translated by Richard Iserman.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/134574

Summary:

Request from First Secretary of the People's Party of Iran, Kianuri, to send several PPI members to the USSR for training.

Original Language:

Russian

Contents:

Translation - English

Translation from Farsi

1683

CENTRAL COMMITTEE OF THE COMMUNIST PARTY OF THE SOVIET UNION

Dear Comrades,

The necessity has arisen for us to send several young Party members to your country for their study of various technical aspects of conspiratorial work. If you agree with our request we would like to receive a message as soon as possible about how many people, at what time, and for how long we could send them.

At the same time, we would like to request that the period preparation for the three comrades indicated be as short as possible, and the program concentrated, as our need for these specialists is extremely great.

We will be grateful for your selfless assistance.

With warm fraternal Communist greetings,

CENTRAL COMMITTEE OF THE PEOPLE'S PARTY OF IRAN Kiyanuri
First Secretary

June 12, 1980

[...]